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Note from the President  
 
Benvenuti 
 

Our next big event, the Italian National Day celebrations will take place on Sunday  
2 June at the Club.  Please RSVP as soon as possible, as we need to arrange for  

catering.  More on this below.   

 
Enjoy this very balmy weather – predictions are we are in for a warmer winter than  

usual, so enjoy! 
 

Ciao for now 

 
 

Linda 
 

 
Italian National Day Celebrations 
 
Our celebrations will take place on Sunday 2 June at the Club  

starting at 7pm.  The Ambassador and his wife will be in  

attendance, and as usual this event is for Club Members only.   
The Club will provide refreshments and entertainment.   

This is always a great night out, so make sure you don’t miss  
out and RSVP to either Josephine on 9348720, or Maria on  

3838620 before Thursday 30 May please. 
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Club Garibaldi Facebook page 
 
Please check it out and “Like” it.  At this stage we  
haven’t posted much, but as new events come to hand,  

we will post them on our Facebook. 

 
https://www.facebook.com/ClubGaribaldi/ 
 
  
 
Condolences 
 
The Club wish to extend condolences to the family of Carlotta Volpicelli  

of Island Bay (recently of Rotorua).  Sadly Carlotta died on 23 April  
after collapsing after Easter and going into a coma which she never  

recovered from.  Our thoughts are with her children, Pepe, Salvi and  
Gina; and her brother Mattio Iovine and family, at this sad time.  RIP. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to our new members 
 
Over the past month the Club has welcomed the following new members: 

 

Vincent and Maureen Comis of Churton Park 

Dion Basile of Oriental Bay (formerly Island Bay) 

Michelle Tustin 

 

Welcome to you all, and we hope to see you at a function soon. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Annual Subscriptions Now Due 
 
Attached to this newsletter is your Membership Renewal form.  Please pay your subs promptly so you don’t 
miss out on our newsletters and information.  For a mere $50 per couple or $30 single, you certainly get good 

value in return!  Our annual picnic (where the Club provides meats and fruit and prizes); National Day 
celebrations (Club provides refreshments and entertainment); our Annual Football Match with Club Italia, 

Nelson; Senior’s Christmas Lunch and Children’s Christmas party – which are our regular features.  And of 

course, we have the extra events throughout the year.  
Please note:  Those new members who have joined over the past 3 months do not need to pay 
again until next year. 

 
 
Car stickers for parking 

Please indicate if you want to receive a car  

parking sticker to clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com at  
any time during the year or let us know via  

our Facebook page.  Thanks. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Upcoming Circolo Social Event  

Thursday 20 June 2019 – 7.30pm at 

                  Club Garibaldi 

Meet our Italian Ambassador, His  

Excellency Mr Fabrizio Marcelli. Find out  
what happens at the Italian Embassy  

and what the role of the Italian  

Ambassador to New Zealand entails.  
 

The Ambassador will give a brief  
introduction to the relationship between Italy and New Zealand and then start a questions session. We are 

very grateful to the Ambassador for agreeing to come along to speak to us.  

 
 
Club Garibaldi Subscription Fees Due for year ended 30 June 2020 
(You are no longer required to fill in a form). 
 

Member and Spouse:   $50 per couple 
Single (18 years and over):   $30 

Full-time Student:  $20 

Over 70 and a financial member for the past 5 years:  Free.   
 

New members joining after the age of 70 shall be required to pay subscription fees for FIVE consecutive years 
before obtaining this benefit.  The no charge privilege does not apply to the spouse of a member over 70 who 

is not yet 70. 
 

Payment Methods: 
1.  Directly into the Club Garibaldi bank Account at  ANZ Account No. 06 0513 0005579 00.  Include 

your name in the reference.   Please inform the Secretary at clubgaribaldi1882@gmail.com only if 

your address details or email address have changed. 
2. Post a cheque to 118 Tory Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011, made payable to Club Garibaldi and 

include your name and address. 
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Dates for your Diary 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thursday 20 June 2019    Circolo Social Event 

    

 

Sunday 2 June 2019   Italian National Day Celebrations. 

 

 


